## "Kindness for Christopher" Pajama Drive November 1 – 30, 2023

On June 24, 2015, Christopher D'Amico, Jr. lost his life in a sudden and tragic boating accident on Lake Hopatcong. He had just turned 10 years old a few weeks earlier. Chris was the most loving, kind, and generous boy you would ever meet. He was funny and thoughtful, giving up his own birthday presents to instead donate to an animal shelter. He loved dogs, soccer, football, boy scouts, and his pajama pants! Upon his passing, Christopher became an organ and tissue donor, saving several others. His life was short, but so precious. In his memory, Christopher's parents created the "Kindness for Christopher" movement as a way to keep their son's legacy alive and with the intent to continuously spread kindness in his name.

We feel very close to this cause and share in the belief that by helping others, we can make a positive difference in a person's life. To honor Christopher's memory, we are collecting NEW PAJAMAS in all sizes to benefit the patients at the Joseph M. Sanzari Children's Hospital at Hackensack University Medical Center. Please help make this our biggest donation of pajamas yet.

Thank you for your support, The McAuliffe Family

Pajamas can be dropped off at any of the following locations:

12 Carlson Parkway, Cedar Grove, NJ 07009

Live, Laugh, Learn Daycare, Cedar Grove

Montclair Jazzercise

Hackensack Radiology Group (River Edge, Oradell, Hackensack, and Hoboken)

Cedar Grove Schools (North End, South End, MMS, CGHS, & BOE)



Prefer shopping online? You can ship your donation directly to us at: 12 Carlson Parkway, Cedar Grove, NJ 07009